
National
SYNOD OF LAKES AND PRAIRIES
     Dakota Presbytery
     Pine Ridge Indian Reservation 
     Waniyetu Consulting 
     Welcoming of the Child 
     $18,000

SYNOD OF THE MID-ATLANTIC 
     Presbytery of the James
     Voices of Jubilee 
     Crossing Borders Accompaniment 
     $37,160 
     voicesofjubilee.org 

     Presbytery of New Hope
     SAFEchild 
     Technology at SAFEchild Advocacy Center 
     $50,000 
     safechildnc.org

SYNOD OF SOUTH ATLANTIC
     Central Florida Presbytery
     Forward Paths Foundation, Inc.  
     Homes to Independence—Housing for Homeless Youth 
     $50,000 
     forwardpaths.org 

SYNOD OF THE TRINITY
     Presbytery of Carlisle
     Peace Promise 
     Kitchen Renovation 
     $25,000  
     peacepromise.org

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY OF THE  
     PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH (U.S.A.)
     Office of Immigration Issues
     Public Affairs Software 
     Platform for Grassroots Advocacy 
     $15,000 
     pcusa.org/immigration   

International
DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF CONGO (DRC)
     Presbyterian Church in Congo (CPC) 
     Presbyterian Ministries with Vulnerable Children 
     Protecting Children in Greater Kasaï 
     $50,000 
     youtube.com/watch?v=oP6B9G3O4hw

HAITI AND SYNOD OF MID-AMERICA
     Heartland Presbytery 
     Higgins Brothers Surgicenter for Hope 
�     Village Presbyterian Church, Prairie Village, Kansas,  
          fiscal sponsor 
     Surgicenter Ambulance 
     $25,000 
     higginsbrotherssurgicenter.org

Give through your PW group or online  
at presbyterianwomen.org/give. For additional  
information about the 2024 Thank Offering  
recipients, see the Summer issue of Horizons  
magazine, or go to presbyterianwomen.org/thank.
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2024 Thank Offering of Presbyterian Women
The Thank Offering began in 1888 when Eliza Clokey of Springfield, Ohio, urged each woman to give one dollar over and 
above her usual contribution to the Women’s General Missionary Society. In the decades since Eliza first asked women 
to give a “thank offering to her Lord,” projects in the United States and around the world have benefitted from grants 
funded by faithful and generous givers.
     Respond to Eliza’s inspiring call to support mission initiatives and demonstrate thanksgiving for God’s blessings 
through giving to the Thank Offering of Presbyterian Women.

Learn more about the  

Thank Offering
of  Presbyterian Women at 

presbyterianwomen.org/thank.

You will be enriched in every way for your great 
generosity, which will produce thanksgiving to 
God through us; for the rendering of this ministry 
not only supplies the needs of the saints but also 
overflows with 

                               
many thanksgivings to God. —2 Corinthians 9:11–12

muchas gracias a Dios

많은 감사로 말미암아 넘쳤느니라

2024 Thank Offering  
o f  p r e s b y t e r i a n  w o m e no f  p r e s b y t e r i a n  w o m e n  

* �Holy Bible, New Revised Standard Version, 
Updated Edition, copyright ©2021 by National 
Council of Churches of Christ in the United 
States of America. Used by permission.  
All rights reserved worldwide.


